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Dear NASAG Secretariat,
 
The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics (DIPL NT) would like to provide the below feedback on
the Guideline C issues paper.
 
DIPL NT provides no comment regarding the remaining questions within the issues paper.
 
What changes could clarify roles and responsibilities for planning authorities and airport operators?
DIPL support the clarification of key responsibilities noting that further comment will be provided once
responsibilities are established.
 
How should the land use and activity types listed in Attachment 1 be improved?
Further explanation of the defined uses could be provided to help understand the source of the wildlife attraction.
Explanation of the actions, with particular reference to ‘monitor’ and ‘mitigate’, would be beneficial to clarify what
the actions consist of and who is responsible for implementing.
 
DIPL NT look forward to continuing consultation with NASAG as this review progresses.
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Douglas Lesh
Executive Director Planning  
Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics
p... (08) 8999 6109 | f... (08) 8999 6055 | m... 0439576089 
douglas.lesh@nt.gov.au

Development One Stop Shop 
Energy House, 18-20 Cavenagh Street, Darwin 
GPO Box 1680 Darwin NT 0801
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